Telecom Task Force Meeting

May 16, 2016 BellaVita Annex Meeting Room

The Telecom Task Force Meeting was called to order at 4PM. The members in attendance were: Bill Burdick, Nancy Triggs, Ruth Southard, and Fritz Ring.

The To Do List was reviewed.

The Survey Monkey packet put together by Lark Billick was reviewed.

A discussion occurred on the future of TV broadcasting, web based television and streaming from the internet. Considerations on how these effect the diverse population of BellaVita followed.

The survey questions were reviewed and the formulation of more direct questions took place. The projected timeline for the survey has been established as June 1 to 15th. The survey will be e-mailed to homeowners, will be posted on the website and paper copies will be available at the front desk. The front desk staff can help people to get on the Clubhouse website in the computer lab to fill in the survey if there is need for assistance. The staff will also input the paper copies for homeowners that aren't computer literate.

The next meeting will be on Monday, June 20th at 4PM

It was agreed that the e-mail address: <u>TelecomTF@club-bellavita.org</u> will now be routed to all members of the Task Force. The group can respond to any TF inquiry by replying to all with your personal thoughts and Ruth will make any direct responses to homeowners.

The meeting was over at 5:30PM